
  

 

 

 

 

 

SNP Group 

Notice of Motion 

 

Council recognises that to have local businesses registered with Scotland Excel 

gives our local businesses the opportunity to provide services and goods not 

only to Midlothian Council but also to neighbouring Councils and beyond. It 

would provide the Council with excellent service on our doorstep, reduce our 

carbon footprint, boost our economy, and provide much needed employment 

for our communities. 

 

It is therefore proposed that all businesses within Midlothian are made aware 

of Scotland Excel and where appropriate encouraged to join. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Proposed By: 

Councillor Catherine Johnstone 

 

 
 

 

Seconded By: 

Councillor Dianne Alexander 
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